Gifts for the Memorial Garden

at University Presbyterian Church Chapel Hill, North Carolina

The Policy Statement on use of the Anne McClamroch McFall Memorial Garden states the following:

"We welcome gifts to honor a family member or in remembrance of a loved one. These can be made to the restricted Memorial Garden maintenance endowment and will be received for general upkeep rather than for a specified or designated use. Consistent with the UPC Gift Acceptance Policy, non-monetary gifts or named gifts are not ordinarily accepted."

Name of Donor
Gift in honor of
(or)
Gift in remembrance of
Please make check payable to University Presbyterian Church and note "Memorial Garden" in the memo line. Deliver to the church office or mail check to P.O Box 509, Chapel Hill, NC 27514.
Amount of Gift
Date of Gift
Thank you for your gift, which will help provide perpetual care for the Memorial Garden.